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PROPOSED CONSTITUTION CHANGES TO BE 

VOTED ON AT THE OCTOBER 26 GENERAL 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING. PLEASE ATTEND!  

 

 

The next General Membership meeting is October 26, 

7:00pm at the Terminal building. 

REMEMBER, WE WILL BE VOTING ON 

CONSTITUTION CHANGES 

The next Board meeting is November 9, 7:00pm at the 

Hangar. 

General Membership meeting November 29, 7:00pm 

at the Terminal Building 

We will soon be hooking up the heaters to each 

aircraft and telling you about them at next general 

membership meeting (Oct 26). More info about Cold 

Weather Operations  

(http://www.t-craft.org/Reference/ColdWXOps.pdf) 

on our web site under "News" heading.  

 

The foam on the South side of the roof cap is all dried 

and rotten. The foam has been replaced over the 

meeting room. The rest of the foam will be replaced 

ASAP. 

 

  

 

375:  New prop is on. Seems to improve cruise. 

Transponder switch is going out. Members need to 

make sure switch is on "ALT". Transponder will have 

to be replaced soon. 

686:  Running good. 

64L:  At last oil change filter looked good. Back on 

regular oil. 

91X:  4 hours from 100 hour. 

29Q:  New strut seal. 

0YD:  New keys made. 9 hours from 100 hour. New 

bag and fuel card. 
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Congratulations to the following list of members who 

have taken the extra step and earned their Wings 

through the FAA Pilot Proficiency Awards Program. 

Joe Bejsovec - 10 Steve Drake - 1 Jim Faull - 1 Jim 

Hudson - 5 

Mack Kreizenbeck - 4 Nancy Verghese - 2 Phil 

Verghese - 3 

and Trevor Wilkerson - 2 

http://www.faa.gov/avr/afs/safety/wings.cfm 

Also, let Phil Verghese  know when you earn new 

wings levels, or pass other milestones like first solo, 

new ratings, etc. 

 

Any members wishing to sit during the General 

Membership Meeting may want bring a chair. As 

you know, seating is limited. 

Please be very careful to ONLY wash the windscreens 

in an up-and-down motion.  

Please update information on Schedule Master. This is 

the main line of communication from the Board and 

other members. 

Every effort should be made to use the T-Craft fuel 

cards while at the Nampa Airport. This saves the club 

.10 per gallon. If one is missing, or doesn't work, you 

can use one from any of our planes. 

 

The Board is hoping for a large turn-out for the 

General Membership meeting in October. We will be 

voting on the proposed changes to the Constitution. 

Please attend. 

 

We are still interested in stories and/or pictures of trips 

from the membership! Please remit to t-craft@spro.net 

or call James Ferdinand @ 724-3309. 

Here are some pictures of the Hangar/Plane Wash & 

BBQ. 

 

 

 

 
 


